Greenfield Elementary School



2550 E. Elliot Road Gilbert, AZ 85234 Phone: 480-892-2801

Fax: 480-926-3673

Ms. Julie Oster, Principal

Dear Greenfield Elementary Parents and Community Members,

I hope this message finds you well and filled with the same warmth and spirit that characterizes our wonderful community. Today, I am writing to you with mixed emotions as I share some significant news regarding my role here at Greenfield Elementary.

After much reflection and consideration, I am writing to inform you that I have accepted a new position for the upcoming school year. Beginning in the 2024-2025 school year, I am honored to be serving as the Director of Professional Growth and Development for Gilbert Public Schools (GPS). While this decision was not made lightly, I am excited about the opportunity for continued growth and the chance to support all GPS educators in their professional journey.

Leaving behind the incredible students, dedicated staff, and supportive community of Greenfield Elementary is undoubtedly bittersweet. I want to express my deepest gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering support, dedication, and partnership throughout my time as principal. During these past two years, we have achieved so much, and I am immensely proud of the positive impact we have made on the lives of our students.

As we transition to new leadership, rest assured that the well-being and success of our students will remain my top priority until my departure and beyond. Together, we will continue to make Greenfield Elementary a place where every child can learn, grow, and CARE together. I look forward to working with everyone to ensure our students have the best three months of this school year.

With heartfelt gratitude and warm regards,

ર્ઝાie Oster Principal

Greenfield Elementary